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Juliano, Jill

From: Ambrose, Anthony
Sent: Saturday, January 21, 2017 3:21 PM
To: Juliano, Jill; McKenna, Bill
Subject: Fwd: Erie St & Marion St Upgrade to All-Way STOP Signs

I recommend that the Department be in support of an upgrade to All Way STOP signs at Marion and Erie.
A review of 2016 statistics shows 3 traffic crashes at this intersection. Additionally, the Community
Policing Unit received complaints from residents in the area regarding speeding on Marion in this area. As
a result, 3 traffic missions were conducted in 2016, and the speed trailers were deployed in the area as
well.
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